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I am writing in regarding my opposition to this bill. It is not our job as a state to take 
parental rights away. It is not our job to take in minors and perform serious medical 
surgeries on them without their parent's consent. We should be caring more for these 
minors and their mental health. I hope that you will take a step back and think about 
what you're doing and what you're saying about our state. 


